January 24, 2022

Ms. A. Shonta Dunston, Chief Clerk
North Carolina Utilities Commission
4325 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4300

Re: Docket No. W-1063, Sub 5 — Application by C&P Enterprises, Inc., Post Office Box,
31563, Raleigh, North Carolina 27622, for Authority to Adjust and Increase Rates for
Sewer Utility Service at Ocean Bay Villas and Ocean Glen Condominiums in Carteret
County, NC

Dear Ms. Dunston:

In reference to the above Docket No. W-1063, Sub 5, C & P Enterprises accepts the
Public Staff's recommended revenue requirements and rates presented in the Public
Staff's Testimony filed on January 19, 2022.

C & P Enterprises requests that the evidentiary hearing scheduled for February 8 be
cancelled.

C & P Enterprises requests that the Commission approves the proposed Order of the
Public Staff relating to this case, upon its filing, and that the Order be considered final
as of date filed, thereby putting the rates into effect.

Sincerely,
W Votore

Nina Pittari

President

C & P Enterprises, Inc
SchianosWF@gmail.com
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